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AMERICA'S INTERNATIONAL MEDIA 

Douglas Broadcasting 
197 8th St. Suite 500 
Boston, MA 02129 

July 11, 1996 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Dr. 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

I enjoyed your visit to WBPS' studios yesterday. I apologize that I was unable to spend 
more time with you. I have listened to the tape you left for me, and I wanted to send this 
letter to further confirm that you did, in fact, hear WBFIA on November 14, 1994. 

Once again, thank you for stopping by, and thank you for your interest in WBPS. 

Sincerely, 

Patrick Tangney 
Chief Board Operator 

wbps 890 AM 

197 Eight Street, Suite 500 
Charlestown Navy Yard 

Boston, MA 02129 
Tel: 617/242-1800 
Fax: 617/241-9044 


